January 26, 2019

Hello Market Friends,  

This will be our very last weblog for the Market at Dothan family. We want to tell you how much we have appreciated all of you wonderful people who have made this a special for us. We also want to inform you of our decision to leave the Market. 

Our experience on The Market at Dothan is one that we will never forget. We have met many wonderful customers and have built relationships that we hope will be life- long friendships. We thank you customers for taking us in and for trusting us to feed your family. We thank you for all the support we've received over the past year and a half and we want to tell you how much this support meant to us. 

Whether you read our blogs, purchased our products or just said hello to us on at the Market Days we appreciate it all. So thank you!
Hawkins Homestead Farm
